
Friday 23rd November 2018 

Newsletter 11 

Autumn Term 2, Week 4 

News for this week: 

 

It has been a week of visitors at Cheselbourne.  Firstly, we 

welcomed our governors in during the week to see what 

we’ve been getting up to in school and see our newly reno-

vated Pod.  It was lovely to hear some really positive feed-

back from them about all the great learning and positive, 

happy environment we have here.  

This also led to a great feel around the school during our 

Open Day and Coffee Morning today.  Thank you to all those 

who came and supported these events.  

Carl from Wessex FM also visited this week to record our ‘Sleeps til Santa’ which the children sang 

brilliantly. This will be out on air and on the Wessex FM website on  Monday 17th December.  Carl 

also recorded some children for ‘School of the Week’ which will go out on air on Tuesday 11th De-

cember.  So listen out for both these recordings!  

Mr Dailey and his lovely dog, Inky joined us in 

school Thursday as part of our Health and Wellbe-

ing focus.  The dog went down really well and it 

was hard to tell if it was the staff or the children 

who enjoyed the visit more! Thank you Mr Dailey.  

 

Raising Money  

Thank you everyone who donated towards our Wear Spots for Children in Need Day last week.  We 

raised a grand total of £56.45 for this great cause.  

Thank you also to the CSF for the Quiz at the Rivers Arms on Sunday.  It was a really fun and well-

supported event and a very successful fundraiser with the money raised totalling £350!  The plan is 

for this money to go towards an ongoing fundraising project to install a permanent play structure 

on the playground.  More details to follow as this project progresses.  

Have a lovely weekend! 

Warm Regards,  

Mrs See 



Each week at our Friday Celebration Assembly we will hear about all the great learning from the 

week and Mrs See will award certificates and special gold Headteacher stickers to say Well 

Done. The children’s achievements will also be put up in the frames on the ‘Wow Work Wall’ 

outside her office.    

WELL DONE to our Award Winners this week who have all got their achievements on the ‘WOW 

Wall’… 

 

DASP Citizen of the Week: 

Beatrice 

Year 4 -  George 

Year 3 -  Bea 

Year 2 -  Gabriel 

Year 1 -  Harrison 

Year R - Archie 

Lunchtime Superstars: 

Katie & Evie (Y1) 

 

 

 School Nurse Drop In - next Wednesday 28th Nov, Karen Caine our school nurse will be in school 

from 9am for if any parents have anything they would like to talk to her about.  This could be any-

thing related to the health, wellbeing or development of your child that you would like advice on.  

Karen is willing to discuss any matters you might have and a private space will be made available for 

a confidential meeting if you wish. 

 

 Save the Date - We have an exciting Creative Curriculum week coming up during the first week of 

December.  This is currently a surprise for the children but we wanted to let you know as on the 

Friday of that week (7th Dec) we will be inviting parents into school from 2:30pm to see what the 

children have produced as a result of a week-long journey to a magical land!  

 

 Muddy shoes - apologies for any muddy shoes, PE kit or uniform coming home with your children.  

We’ve tried to make the most of the field for as long as we can but from now on will be using the 

playground for clubs and PE as it is getting too muddy to use.   

 

 Ansty Panto! - That Panto time of year is fast approaching, ‘oh yes it is’, and the Ansty Panto will 

kick the season off with their performance of Peter Pan.  Miss Bagwell will be selling tickets for 

this on the front playground mornings and after school next week.  



  

 

 
 

 

 
 

DECEMBER: 
- New date! Friday 7th Dec, 2:30pm - Creative Curriculum Week, Parent Visit 

- Wednesday 12th Dec, Christmas Service Date, 5:30pm at Milton  Abbey 

- New date! Friday 14th Dec, Christmas Jumper Day, for Save the Children 

- Sat 15th Dec - CSF Wreath and Craft Workshop at Ansty Village Hall 

- Tues 18th December - CSF Christmas Meal  

- Thurs 20th December - CSF treat– trip to the Christmas Panto 

- Fri 21st December - Class Christmas Parties 

- Fri 21st December  - Last Day of Term  

 

SPRING TERM 

JANUARY 2019  
- Monday 7th Jan, Return to School for Spring / Term 3 

 

Please see the website calendar which will also be regularly updated with dates.  
 


